
   Marshall Elementary 

    PTO Meeting 
     Monday, Sept 13, 2021 

 
I. Welcome 

a. Review and approve minutes from May 10, 2021 meeting 

 

II. Principal’s Report- Dr. Waldrop  

 

III. Treasurer’s Report – Jennifer Walczak 
a. Budget Report 

 

IV. Committee Reports 
a. Membership 

b. Open Committee Chairs/ Volunteer Opportunities 

c. Classroom Reps 

d. Read- a- thon (Sept 24- Oct 8) 

e. Spirit Nights/ Fundraising 

i. September 15- Panda Express Fundraiser.   

Online Orders Only @ ANY US LOCATION.  

Just add coupon code: 904873. 28% will come back to the school  

           ii.    Halloween Cookie Kits from Bake your Heart Out-  

$30 (8 cookies, 4 bags of icing and sprinkles) 

   Must Order by October 13th for Oct 28th Delivery. Pick up in office. 

f. Spirit Wear- 

i. Pre-order spiritwear by Sept 20th for October 15th delivery. 

ii. Previous spiritwear available on our square page at a discounted price 

iii. Magnets are HERE! Available for $5 on our square page 

 

V. New Business 
   

 

 

VI. Upcoming Events this Month 

 
Spirit Night- Panda Express (ANY US LOCATION)  September 15, 2021 

Holiday (School and Offices Closed)  September 16, 2021  

Spirit Wear Order Due September 20, 2021 

MAC Meeting 7pm September 23, 2021 

Read-A-Thon September 24- October 8, 2021 

PTO Meeting October 4, 2021 

Book Fair October 19-22, 2021 

MAC Meeting October 21, 2021 

Fall Festival (Tentative) October 23, 2021 

Spirit Week: Monday: Pajama DAY 

                       Tuesday: Crazy Hair/ Hat Day 

                       Wednesday: Favorite Sports Day 

                       Thursday: Marshall Spirit Wear Day 

                       Friday:  Costume Day 

 

October 25, 2021 

October 26, 2021 

October 27, 2021 

October 28, 2021 

October 29, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Marshall PTO is not a program or department of PWCS, but an independent organization which has obtained the approval of PWCS to support its 

schools, students, teams, programs and extracurricular activities.  All funds raised by the Marshall PTO must be used for approved school purposes.   

 


